
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Use basic geographical vocabulary for ons  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Let’s Grow 

Maths 

• Place value (within 100)  

• Measurement (money and time).  
 

Computing: Programming Animations 

Animations  

• To create an algorithm on Scratch Jr 

 

Art 

Collage is used to select and cut 

colour, shapes and textures. 

 

Science 

On Safari  

To identify and classify minibeasts.  

English  

Let’s Grow- Winter Sleep, Jack and the Beanstalk 

 

• Poetry 

• Narratives  

RE  

Why should we look after our world? 

 

P.E 

Racquet Skills  

Show basic control and accuracy 

hitting a ball. 

Music 

Explore composing and 

improvising using voice, 

percussion and individual/group 

ideas. 

Geography 

Use basic geographical vocabulary for 

seasons and the weather.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Our Forest School day is Wednesday and our PE day is Thursday. Please can the children wear their P.E kits on both of 

these days.   

In school, please make sure your child has a raincoat, a named pair of wellies and a pair of trousers for forest school (these 
can be waterproof trousers or tracksuit bottoms). We are out in all weather for Forest School.  
 
Please do not allow your child to bring a rucksack to school, they need to have a book bag as there is not room to store 
the backpacks in Key Stage 1.  
 
Learning at Home:  
- Reading – at least 4 times a week (please record this in their reading record book)   
- 1 Minute Maths on the White Rose app. 
 
 Dates for your diary:  
 

Monday 3rd June – Inset Day 

Tuesday 4th June – Back to school  

WC 10th June – Phonics screening 

Friday 21st June – Non-uniform day (sweets) 

Wednesday 26th June – Open Book 

Friday 28th June – Sports non-uniform day (details to follow) 

Friday 28th June - FOSPS Olympic Colour Run (details to follow) 

Wednesday 3rd July – Year One School Trip (Lightwater Country Park – details to follow) 



Thursday 4th July – Crazy Hair Day 

Friday 5th July – Inset Day  

Friday 19th July – End of term 12.15 

 
Please note that other dates may/will be added to our live calendar which can be found on the school website.  
 
Thank you for attending school looking so smart, we will continue to focus on good presentation of our uniform and books 
next term.  

 
Miss Van and Mrs Stephenson   


